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                                                                                                         7th July 2022 
Dear parents, 
It is hard to believe that we are almost at the end of another incredibly busy school year.  
 
Summer Fair  I would like to thank everyone for all the superb help and support with our summer 
fair which raised £1,000 to help subsidise our educational visits. Many thanks to all the staff and 
helpers who made it such a success and so enjoyable. It was lovely to get back to some sort of 
normality with school events.  
 
Changes to health information, permissions  or personal details  If you have any updates you would 
like to share with us regarding any of these for your child please let us know so that we can amend 
our records accordingly. This can be done at the school office.   
 
Optional parent consultation evenings These will take place next week and will be a phone call on 
Monday 11th July or Tuesday 12th July. Please check your child’s class for the dates  to book your 
appointment on the Gateway.  
 
September  Classes will be as follows: 
Nursery - Miss Williams and teaching assistant Mrs Marshall 
Reception _ Mrs Chapman / Mrs Ingham (job share) and teaching assistant Mrs Shepherd . 
Year 1 – Mrs Ogden and teaching assistant Mrs Graham. 
Year 2- Miss Watson and teaching assistant Miss Russell. 
Year 3 Miss McPoland   
Year 4 – Miss Preston  
Year 5 – Miss Mulloy. 
Year 6 – Mrs Docherty.  
Our higher level teaching assistants Mrs Field, Mrs Michiels and Mrs Baggett (part time) will work 
across key stage 2 providing interventions and support.  
Support Base- Mrs Blades with teaching assistants Mrs Bainbridge/ Mrs Lockwood (job share), Miss 
Cockshott, Mrs Burdess and Mrs Rudgard 

 
We would like to wish Mrs Tye a long and happy retirement when she leaves us at the end of term.  
Mrs McDonald, Mr Homer and Mr McQuade will be leaving us at the end of term for pastures new,  
and we would like to wish them every success for the future and thank them for all their hard work.  
 
Term dates  The term ends Thursday 21st July and we return to school on Thursday 1st September.   
 
Start and finish times Reception, Year 3 Year 4 and Support Base will start school at 8.45 a.m. and 
will finish at 3.15 p.m. 
Year 1,2,5 and 6 will start at 8.40 and will finish at 3.10p.m. 
We will put this letter on the school website to ensure it is available to check for parents.  
 
Thank you for all your continued support and encouragement of our children and staff.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Gerri Howard 
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